
Have you or your family received care from a naturopath 
in Ontario? 

Your Voice Matters !

Survey is open from 
June 5 to July 4 

Thank you in advance for providing your feedback!

or access the survey at: www.pivotalresearch.ca/CONO

If you have any questions about the collection and use of this information or encounter any 
difficulties, please contact Pivotal Research at feedback@pivotalresearch.ca or toll free at 
1-877-421-1199. To learn more about this initiative you can reach out to CoNO at 
Andrew.Parr@collegeofnaturopaths.on.ca

By completing a short, confidential survey, you’ll help improve care, access, and services for 
people across the province. 


